
Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to a meeting to discuss the Early Years Foundation Stage
curriculum.

The meeting will take place in the school hall.

Tuesday 18th April 2023 at 9am.

Refreshments will be available. This is an opportunity to meet Nursery and Reception
teachers and ask any questions you may have. If you would like to attend, please arrive at
the main office to sign in.

Kind regards,

Mrs J Hurley

EYFS Lead

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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